
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

November 18, 2024

TOPIC: Approval of Purchase of HS Field House Equipment

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase and installation of six portable basketball hoops and removal and 
replacement of one ceiling hung volleyball system with a side lifting multi-sport 
practice/batting cage at each of Churchill High School, Franklin High School, and 
Stevenson High School from Bareman and Associates Inc., Jenison, Michigan, for a 
total project cost of $343,300, which includes a 3% contingency.

RATIONALE:

The current equipment in the high schools’ field houses are original equipment and 
are in need of replacement. They have served the high schools for nearly 25 years. 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Capital Projects Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached

PF/AS


